
   

  

Media Alert 

Australian Farm Institute Conference 

The Institute would like to remind you that the Funding Agriculture's Future 
conference will be taking place on Tuesday 3 June and Wednesday 4 June at  
the Hotel Realm in Canberra. The times and address are below: 

Tuesday 3 June - 9am to 5pm  
Wednesday 4 June - 9am to 4:30pm 

Location: 
Hotel Realm 
18 National Circuit 
Barton ACT 2600 
Tel: 02 6163 1888  

Further details on the conference including the program and speaker details can be 
found here. 

Please advise the Institute if you wish to attend any of the sessions. Questions 
from the media cannot be asked during the conference sessions, but interviews can 
be organised with speakers at the completion of each session. 

Please contact Kylie Smith on 0415 604 973 or email smithk@farminstitute.org.au if 
you wish to attend any of the sessions or have any questions. 
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